Veldran, Katherine
Sherri Fears <SherriFears@schouse.gov>
9/2/2015 11:45:54 AM

RE: Constituent Service Request

Thank you for the email. | will make sure the Governor aware of the request.
I will be in touch.

Thank you,

Katherine

From: Sherri Fears [mailto:SherriFears@schouse.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2015 1:14 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Constituent Service Request

Good afternoon Katherine,

Per our earlier conversation, my constituent, Antioch Baptist Church, will celebrate 101 years of service to the
community with a Christmas Gala in December 2015. The church would be honored if Governor Haley would attend
ameet and greet for 30 minutes beginning at 7:30 p.m. on either Saturday, December 5th or Saturday, December
12th, whichever date is most convenient for her Honor. Tickets will be sold to defray the cost and there will be a
Public Service Announcement for the Gala.

Please call Sherri Fears in my office, 803.734.3046 or me, 803.237.6119 if you have additional questions.

Warm regards,
Leon Howard

House of Representatives
District 76 - Richland County
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